
 

 

NOTICE: Rail Ramp Delays in Houston 

 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
Union Pacific Railroad in Houston, Texas is experiencing severe chassis shortage. We 
expect delays on recovering containers from the destination ramp due to this issue. 
 
Please reach out to your local STG contact with additional questions. 
 


